
 
 

 
    

 
Summer Junior Road Safety  

 
  

We are launching our final Road Safety competition of the 
year. This is for those who will be year 5 and 6 students in 

September 2025. Those wish to become a Junior Road 
Safety Officer need to write a letter explaining why they 

should be the next JRSO. 
 

Tell the school what skills you have, the goals you have 
and ways you could possibly achieve your goals. 

 
Two winners will be picked by staff and students at their 

school. 
 

Each of the winners will get a prize. 

 
 

Competition closes June 1st. Winners announced by 
Thursday 30th June. 

 
Leicestershire County Council, Road Safety Education Team will provide the prizes for the winners of this competition. 
Please make sure your contact us via the RoadSafety@leics.gov.uk email address in a timely manner so we can send 
you the prizes out. All we ask is that we can have the picture of the winning items sent via email so we can celebrate 
the children on our social media page. Please let us know if you would like us to do this anonymously or provide 
winners details. 
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